
TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Welcome to Colletero! These terms and conditions ("Terms") govern 
your use of our website, located at colletero.com, and any related 
services offered on or through the website (collectively, the 
"Service"). By accessing or using the Service, you agree to be bound 
by these Terms. If you do not agree with any part of these Terms, 
please refrain from using our Service.

1. User Responsibilities

1.1 Age Restriction: By using our Service, you affirm that you are 
at least 18 years old or have obtained the consent of a parent or 
guardian. If you are under 13 years old, you may not use the 
Service.

1.2 Account Information: You are responsible for maintaining the 
confidentiality of any account information and passwords associated 
with the Service. You agree to notify us immediately of any 
unauthorized access or use of your account.

2. Intellectual Property

2.1 Ownership: All content and materials available on the website, 
including but not limited to text, graphics, logos, images, audio 
clips, videos, and software, are the property of Colletero or its 
licensors and are protected by intellectual property laws.

2.2 Limited License: You are granted a limited, non-exclusive, non-
transferable license to access and use the Service for personal and 
non-commercial purposes. You may not copy, modify, distribute, sell, 
or lease any part of the Service without prior written permission 
from us.

3. Disclaimer of Warranties

3.1 Use at Your Own Risk: The Service is provided on an "as-is" and 
"as available" basis. We make no warranties or representations, 
express or implied, regarding the Service, including but not limited 
to the accuracy, reliability, or completeness of any content.

3.2 Third-Party Content: Our Service may include links to third-
party websites or resources. We do not endorse and are not 
responsible for any content, products, or services available on such 
websites or resources.

4. Limitation of Liability

4.1 Indirect Damages: In no event shall Colletero or its affiliates 
be liable for any indirect, incidental, special, or consequential 
damages arising out of or in connection with your use of the 
Service, even if advised of the possibility of such damages.

4.2 Maximum Liability: Our total liability to you for any claim 



arising out of or relating to these Terms or your use of the Service 
shall not exceed the amount paid by you, if any, for accessing the 
Service.

5. Governing Law and Jurisdiction

These Terms shall be governed by and construed in accordance with 
the laws of United Kingdom. Any disputes arising out of or in 
connection with these Terms shall be submitted to the exclusive 
jurisdiction of the courts located in United Kingdom.

6. Modifications

We reserve the right to modify these Terms at any time. Updated 
versions will be posted on the website. By continuing to use the 
Service after the modifications, you agree to be bound by the 
revised Terms.

7. Severability

If any provision of these Terms is held to be invalid or 
unenforceable, the remaining provisions shall continue to be valid 
and enforceable to the fullest extent permitted by law.


